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August 25, 2017 

 

  

 

Holly & William Anderson 

2140 Bone Lake Dr W 

Milltown WI 54858 

  

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1067 Englewood Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Anderson: 

 

This is to confirm that at the August 22nd Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative 

Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant for 90 days for you to provide a copy 

of a recorded deed that shows your daughter is part owner to the property. If this condition is 

met, the property will be released from the Fire Certificate of Occupancy Program.  She has 

granted until September 30 to reseed the area which was parking spaces.  This will be inspected 

by a Code Enforcement inspector. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

September 20, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Mai See Her 
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